
 
 
 
 
 
April 25, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 403 
RE: Temporary change to Los Angeles cutoff  
 

 
 
 
 
The UPRR is embarking upon a major railroad tie replacement program between 
Yermo, California and Las Vegas, Nevada from May 7 through May 24.   This 
major project will force a temporary operating revision to some of our services 
operating from Los Angeles to Chicago and beyond to Northeastern destinations.   
Rather than delaying your freight as a result of this project we have reached 
agreement with the UPRR to operate our Chicago destined trains on an earlier 
schedule from Los Angeles.   In addition, UPRR will start the project each day 
somewhat later than originally planned to permit passage of the Pacer Stacktrain 
business without delay on the somewhat earlier schedule.  
 
Effective May 7 through May 24 only, Los Angeles to Chicago and beyond 
destined freight will have a Cutoff of 1800 in lieu of current 2100 at the UPRR 
East Los Angeles Terminal.  
 
There will be no revision to the current 2100 cutoff for City of Industry to 
Chicago and beyond destined freight.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local customer service 
representative. 
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